NEBRASKA

Good Life. Great Service.

DEPT. OF ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD

DATE: March 27, 2023
TO: All Vendors
FROM: Rob Taylor, Procurement Contracts Officer(s) (PCO)

State Purchasing Bureau (SPB)
SUBJECT: Intent to Award - Invitation to Bid (ITB) 6764 OF,

This is to notify all Vendors who responded to the above-referenced ITB for 2023 or Current
Production Year Ford Transit XLT Rear Lift All Wheel Drive (AWD) Transit Vans that the State of
Nebraska intends to award the contract to:

e Masters Transportation

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska.
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